February 2, 2021 at 8:13 PM
Corey Hart voting in support of Bill #1487

Our money is not being used by the NCBA to the producer or feedlot benefits as a
whole used for promoting beef consumption. But according to the ND Beef
Commission they sure are.

It is unbelievable this last time | asked for a refund and no questions had been asked.
Previous times they'd ask questions as to why and ultimately never returned the funds
anyways. They claimed there wasn’t enough informations and then the time frame had
lapsed.

The packing industry should be promoting beef when Tyson profits 10 Billion per
quarter in 2020.



